
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

20 August 2014 
 

 
Our meeting began at 1912 with Mike Stansberry in charge. Following intros all 

around, the minutes from the previous meeting were read aloud. A motion to accept was 
made and passed. The Treasurer’s report was read. The only pay out was the phone bill. 
We need to pay Mike Stansberry for the Field Day Porta Potty and food. 

 
Under Old Business – On the NX0G website, we have been unable to get a hold 

of Tom, the webmaster. 
 
Kit Haskins reported that Dean Buckhouse was up on Tenderfoot and installed the 

replacement radio. Kit will pickup the retrofit kits from Kenwood this week. Kit then 
gave some background on the history of our repeaters.  

 
The Teller County EOC still needs the new radios installed. 
 
Campfest will be 29 Aug to 31 Aug at Dean Buckhouse’s in Lake George. The 

Colorado QSO party is also the 30th. Mike Stansberry made 130 contacts during last years 
QSO party.  

 
Under New Business – we had a general gab session on our first contact contacts 

in Amateur Radio. 
 
Our September meeting will be open nominations for the upcoming elections. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2018 
 
Nine members present. 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 
 


